
 
 
 
 
 
August 9, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 793 
RE: Canceling service from Laredo, TX to Oakland, CA and Stockton, CA  (Lathrop), 
effective August 14, 2006. 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective Monday, August 14th, 2006, Pacer Stacktrain is canceling small box and big box 
intermodal service from Laredo, TX to Oakland, CA and Stockton, CA (Lathrop).  Loads 
ordered on or after this date will not be accepted.  This adjustment will include Mexico 
interchange traffic moving via Laredo, TX.    The decision to remove this lane from our network 
of services is in conjunction with our underlying rail partner's initiative to improve operating 
efficiency. 
 
Please communicate this announcement to all appropriate parties within your organization, your 
customers and your draymen. 
 
If you have questions, we’re here to help.  Please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative with any questions.  For business hours at the ramps and schedules 
please visit the Pacer Stacktrain web site. 
 
We appreciate your business.  
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